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Friday, 1 July 2022 

Dear parents / carers, 

We have received the following message from Holgate Academy, which they would like us to pass on to you: 

 

Following on from the year 6 transition days for the students on 13, 14 and 15 July we 
would like to invite parents and carers in to meet the year 7 team. 

 

The event will begin with an introduction from Miss Chapman (head of year) and then will 
then give parents/carers the opportunity to meet the tutors and hear about our 
comprehensive pastoral programme. 

 

There will be three bookable sessions (each covering the same information) with a 
maximum of three tickets per family. 

 

5-5.45pm 

5.40-6.25pm 

6.20-7pm 

 

As these sessions are to compliment the transition days the year 6 students do not need to 
attend as they will have already received the information. 
We look forward to seeing you on the 14 July 2022 
  
  
https://www.holgate-ac.org.uk/admissions/year-6-transition-information/ 
  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Matt Curtis, 

Deputy Headteacher 
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